
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Kevin L. BryantKevinBryant@scstatehouse.gov
CC: 'darryl.broome@aging.sc.gov'darryl.broome@aging.sc.gov

Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
Date: 6/30/2017 3:47:28 PM

Subject: Appointment to Alzheimer's Resource Coordination Center Advisory Council
Attachments: SSHLtGovBiz17063014581.pdf

Good Afternoon Lt. Governor,
 
We have a nomination for Ms. Cynthia Port to represent Coastal Carolina on the Alzheimer's Resource Coordination 
Center Advisory Council. The statute asks for representatives of specific organizations but is open-ended allowing 
other organizations to be represented. Anne Wolf has strongly endorsed Ms. Port and the insight that she could bring 
to the Council and I have provided her with the nomination application now that I have it put together.
 
I have a letter from the Dean of the College of Humanities and Fine Arts are Coastal Carolina endorsing Ms. Port and 
her qualifications, which I’ve attached.
 
Would you like to appoint Ms. Port to the Council?
 
If so I will completely the process once her completed application is received.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

mailto:Catherine%20McNicoll%20%3CCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov%3E
mailto:KevinBryant@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:darryl.broome@aging.sc.gov
mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov

